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I support HB 2433 and the impact that it will have on small businesses throughout our 

state. Increasing the exemption to $5 million will relieve small businesses from an 

additional financial burden. Hopefully this will afford businesses to invest in their 

people, product, and processes and continue to remain strong, solvent small 

businesses that support the communities in which they operate. 


